
  
   

 

 
 
Dear Richard,  
  
Further to your tour to Hong Kong and Australia this summer, this email is to provide you with some 
information with regards to vaccinations.  
  
In many areas most vaccinations are not currently required but it is advised all travellers are up to date with 
their tetanus and polio. Hepatitis B is always recommended for anyone playing contact sports.  
  
We would always advise that all travellers see their GP's at least 6 weeks prior to departure as they can 
advise further.  
  
For more information on vaccinations for your tour destinations, please see the below links where this can 
be found. 
  
Australia 
 

-       https://www.gov.uk/foreign-travel-advice/australia/health 
-       http://travelhealthpro.org.uk/country/15/australia 

  
Hong Kong  
 

-       https://www.gov.uk/foreign-travel-advice/hong-kong/health 
-       http://travelhealthpro.org.uk/country/102/hong-kong-china 

 
If you need more information on this, please don't hesitate to get in touch.  
  
Kind regards, 
  
JENNY PEAD 
TOURS CO-ORDINATOR 
T +44 (0)344 788 4056 
jenny.pead@englandrugbytravel.com 
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